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NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
FOR WRITTEN REPLY
3265.	Ms E R Wilson (DA) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
(1)	With reference to her replies to questions 2018 and 2019 on 9 October 2017, in which she gives a breakdown of the number of Mikondzo events that were held in each province, as well as the associated costs and the management of the specified events by certain companies (names furnished), why do the Mikondzo events in her reply to question 2019 not correspond with the Mikondzo events for which the specified companies have been paid;
(2)	(a) were the Mikondzo events that were managed by the companies separate from the events laid out in her reply to question 2019 and (b) from which (i) budgeted line item and (ii) programme was the budget for the companies reflected? NW3597E

Reply
1. The difference is as a result of Mikondzo events which were held in the beginning of the financial year, before the companies were accredited.  The response to Parliamentary Question 2018 indicated all the amounts paid to the accredited companies, from the date of their accreditation in June 2016 and also included one event which was held on 12 May 2017, which is in fact in the 2017/18 financial year.
The response to parliamentary question 2019 is not complete, and the amounts indicated are not accurate.  I apologise for the inaccurate information submitted.
2. The Mikondzo events managed by the accredited companies were not separate to those indicated in the reply to question 2019.  However, as indicated, the response to parliamentary question 2019 was not complete.
The amounts paid to the accredited companies were funded from the retained surplus within SASSA, and therefore did not reflect on the budget.



